Dear colleague,

during the FSTA’ 2010 conference, which will be held in February 1-5, 2010 in Liptovsky Jan, in Slovakia, we  plan to organize a special session 

AGGREGATION FUNCTIONS.

This conference  is a good occasion to bring together scientists working in the area of aggregation methods, and therefore, knowing your expertise in the field, we should appreciate if you contributed to this special session. 

If you intend to participate at  the FSTA’2010 conference and prepare a contribution for the special session Aggregation functions, please, let me know as soon as possible (not later than September 29, 2009).  For this moment it is enough to send me (anna.kolesarova@stuba.sk)  a  tentative title and coauthors of the contribution. 
 A short abstract (of about 300 words) of the contribution should be sent directly to the secretary of the conference Dr. Juliana Mordelova (fsta@math.sk) by October 31, 2009.  All other information can be found at 
www.math.sk/fsta2010
We appreciate if you send this information to your colleagues and PhD students who are also  interested in aggregation methods.
We are looking forward to your contributions !

With best regards,

Anna Kolesarova

